
St. Agatha Board of Selectmen Meeting 

May 7, 2018 @ 6:00pm 

At the St. Agatha Town Office 

Minutes 

Those in attendance:  Aubrie Michaud, Beurmond Banville, Dale Chamberland, Danny Bechard,  

Christy Sirois 

Called to order at 6:03pm 

Article 1: To discuss Town Clerk Vacancy 

The Town Manager expressed concern of the high turnover rate in the Town Office Clerk 
positions. She expressed that clerks are not leaving due to being dissatisfied with the 
work environment but due to receiving better benefits or opportunities elsewhere. She 
suggested raising the starting pay scale. The board agreed to raise the pay scale for 
applicants with full training and also suggested offering the same $500 sign on bonus as 
was decided for the deputy clerk position. They agreed that if we were to hire someone 
with little to no experience we would discuss the starting pay at that time. This was a 
discussion therefor no motion was necessary. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:16pm 


